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FRIEDMAN & LONG, P.A.
ATTORNEYS & COUNSELORS

January 29, 2015
E-FILED

Carlotta S, Stauffer, Commission Clerk
Office of Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FI. 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 140135-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Pasco
County by Labrador Utilities, Inc.
Our File No. 30057.216

Dear Ms. Stauffer:

The Staff has asked that Labrador Ultilities, Inc. provide an update on the status of the pro forma
projects included in this Docket.

(1) the odor control project is completed and in service;

(2) the rotary drum screen was replaced and is now in service;

(3) as for the WTP ground storage tank, the bid process was completed in January as
anticipated in our response to Staff Data Request 1 #10. Those bids are being compiled and
will be provided to staff shortly. This project is scheduled to be completed by the end of
June 2015.

Labrador Utilities, Inc. will provide additional invoices to staff regarding the three project
expenditures as they receive and process them.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Very truly yours,

M 2 e

MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN
For the Firm

MSF/der

Co! John Hoy (via email)
Patrick Flynn (via email)
Kyesha Mapp, Esquire (via e-mail)
Penny Buys (via email)
Steve Reilly, Esquire (via email)

766 NORTH SUN DRIVE, SUITE 4030 B LAKE MARY, FLORIDA 32746
P. 407.830.6331 F. 407.878.2178 www.friedmanfriedmanandlong.com
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